
Free Ticket Rebooking on Flights To/From Kuala
Lumpur

2024 12 November

We would like to inform you that for direct flights from Tashkent to Kuala Lumpur
and return, a first free rebooking is allowed for flights departing between November
10 and December 30, 2024, if the departure date change is made more than 24
hours before the flight (regardless of the ticket purchase date).

This offer applies to all types of individual economy and business class fares
(excluding premium tickets).

If seats are unavailable in the same booking class, any fare difference will need to
be paid. Rebooking within 24 hours of departure, as well as any second or
subsequent rebooking, will incur the applicable date change fees in accordance with
fare rules.

This rebooking process will be offline manually.


